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Dear Ed:

Thank you very much for sending me the letter from
Mr. Clarke Smith, Secretary of the Regents of the University of
Wisconsin.

A copy of this letter has been forwarded to Ralph A.
Sawyer, Dean of the Graduate School, who is presently working on
this question of the patent rights of University faculty and students.

Very best regards.

Yours truly,
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